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11 PARKS FURNITURE (AN 328-2005) 
 
Quotations were sought for re-cycled plastic seats as part of the future phases of Parks furniture 
renewal. 
 
It is therefore recommended that 20 recycled plastic seats at a total cost of £4,580 are purchased from 
Marmax Products Ltd., Co. Durham.  In addition a quote of £1,000 was received from Dundee 
Contract Services for the fitting of the seats. 
 
This expenditure of £5,580 will be met from the Quality of Life funding in 2005/06. 
 


